
 
Welcome! 
Thank you for volunteering with Reins of Hope (ROH)! We are very 
glad to see you! Volunteers are critical to the success of ROH. We rely 
on you as a vital asset to the quality and safety of our program. 
It is very exciting to watch riders develop their riding skills and become 
physically stronger over time, while achieving improved self-esteem and 
confidence. 
We hope your experience here is educational and empowering. 

 
ROH will bring you satisfaction, personal growth and fulfillment. Your 
spirit of volunteerism and gift of valuable time is so important.  “Thank 
you” is just not enough to express our appreciation! 
We welcome you as a member of the team.  Please do not hesitate to 
share your opinions and questions with us, to help our volunteer 
program be an enriching experience for everyone. 
 

Jeanne M. Dennis CTRI 

Program coordinator,  

Reins of Hope at LeBocage 

Therapeutic Riding Program 

337-764-9523 

jeanne.dennis@lebocagestables.com 


